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Date Issued: July 18, 2024  

 

 

 

COOK COUNTY HEALTH (CCH)  

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Quality and Patient Safety 

Committee of the CCH Board of Directors scheduled to be held on Thursday, July 18, 

2024 at 11:30 A.M., is hereby cancelled.  A meeting of the Committee may be scheduled 

to be held in the month of July at a later date; in that case, a new Notice and Agenda will 

be issued in advance and no later than 48 hours before the meeting, pursuant to the Illinois 

Open Meetings Act. 

 

As a reminder, meeting agendas, materials and other information on meetings are available 

electronically on the Cook County Health website at the following link: 

https://cookcountyhealth.org/about/board-of-directors/board-committee-meetings-

agendas-minutes/.    
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